Despite the pandemic starting in
January 2020, our numbers were
relatively stable. Thank you to our
Village Residents for their continued
membership support.

May 1 2021 to April 30 2022

Membership Drive is well underway.

All Covid-19 Protocols are being
followed. Our goal is to have
membership representation from at
least 50-60% of our current 276
households.

To March 31, 2021 Number of
Members

Total Active Members
Compared to:

To March 31, 2020

Total Members Paid

Membership Drive for 2022
(at April 8, 2021)
Renewals (to April 8, 2021)

New Members

Subtotal to date

127

Number of
Members

124

Number of
Members
81

14
95

The Membership/Welcome Committee has expanded to include a Coordinator
and 16 Ambassadors. A very special thanks to our Ambassadors for their
dedication to The Village and to achieving our goals for year end April 30, 2022.

* Judy Huntington-Mackay,
Membership Coordinator

* Erna Antaya

* Connie Cristovao

* Susan Deslslets

* Diana Dewar & Les Fincham

* Diane & Rob Fahlman

* Greg Fedoryn

* Rose Garrard

e PatKlotz

e Carol Lake

* Bonnie Lockington
e Susan MacDonald
* Sharon Peter

* Anne Robinson

* Sharon Sullivan



